
Dear All, 
 
I am pleased to announce our Summer Camps for 2024 all being held at Great 
Dunmow Leisure Centre. 
 
The dates for this year are as follows: 
 
Week 1- 29th July, 1st and 2nd August 
Week 2- 5th, 8th and 9th August 
Week 3- 12th, 15th and 16th August 
Week 4- 19th, 22nd and 23rd August 
 
Times for each day are 10am-4pm and available for all juniors. 
 
Prices are £90 per week or £35 per day (sibling discounts are available). 
 
We are also offering half days which are £50 per week or £20 per day. 
 
Places are not guaranteed until payment has been received. 
 
All camps are run by a team of qualified coaches and assistants and are aims are for 
your children to have fun, enjoy themselves and improve their tennis! 
 
If you would like to book on then please do not hesitate to contact me on either this 
email or on 07841830926. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Ollie Clark 
Head Coach 
Ollie Clark Tennis 


